
 

 
 

 
 

From: Lyndsay Osburn 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Possible Vaccine Mandate for College Campuses 
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 2:18:29 PM 

To Whom It May Concern, 
I am writing regarding the meeting to discuss the possibility of mandating the COVID-19 
vaccination for all students attending Nevada college campuses. 

I whole-heartedly DISAGREE with this idea. No student should be turned away because of 
vaccination status. This is taking away their civil rights to act independently. In a country 
founded on freedom, this is the most contrary idea- to enforce vaccination. We have the 
freedom of choice in our religion, speech, press, sexual orientation. There should absolutely be 
a choice in vaccination status as well. 

Thank you for your consideration, 
Lyndsay Atwood 


